
Great Lakes Child Development Center 

4195 E. 13 Mile Road, Warren, MI, 48092 * (586) 268-8500 

 

 

Halloween Party  
Friday, October 29th 9:00am-11:00am 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The children this year will participate in Halloween activities and crafts 

in their classrooms.  We will not be having a parade; however, the 

children will be Trick or Treating in their classrooms.  You are more than 

welcome to send in store bought bags of single wrapped candy that will 

be passed out to the children in their trick or treat bags (please no 

homemade treats).  The children should come to the center already 

dressed in their Halloween costumes along with her Halloween bags 

labeled with their name.  Please bring a change of clothes for after the 

party and a bag for their costume.  Also, please Donate $1 Per Child for 

our Pizza Lunch.  

 

Thank You, 

GLCDC 
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